HEYCO

PETROLEUM PRODUCERS

HARVEY E. YATES COMPANY

P.0. BOX 1933 ONE SUNSYEST JFNTRE 5056 623 65C°

ROSWEL_L, NEW MEXICG 83201

November 3, 1987

Jerry Sexton

0il Conserva—:-ion Commission
P.O. Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88241-1980

Re: Buckeye AEV State #1-P
Section 1, T18S, R35F

Dear Jerry;

In reference to the above captioned well, HEYCO has
discussed this situation with your office. Bill Lee discussed
the letter, which we wrote, with you and you advised that
the letter was adequate to complete the file. Please find
enclosed a signed copy of this letter.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Very truly vyours,
fs s EK\)\S\W\

Dan Girand
Contract Administratcr
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